
HARLEQUINS BOWLS CLUB

VOLUNTEER  
OF  THE  MONTH  

Harlequins Bowls Club was founded in
1969. Four years later, Robert was

appointed Club Secretary, and he has held
the position ever since. As a player and
vital member of the committee, he has

dedicated countless hours over the last 50
years. Rob has been pivotal to the success
of the club teams and the development of
the younger players. Several players have
progressed to represent county and Wales.

On December 31st Robert turned 80 years
of age, and 2024 will be his 50th year of
service to the club and wider community.

Rob holds many important roles and is
well respected within the local and

national bowls community, having been
County Secretary for the last 14 years. 
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